Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Request to Speak - David Fineday - Expansion of Access to Public Washrooms and
Drinking Water - CK 600-33

From: Gough, Hilary (City Councillor) <Hilary.Gough@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 8:00 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Cc:
Subject: Email - Request to Speak - David Fineday - Expansion of Access to Public Washrooms and Drinking Water - CK
600-33

Oh no.

| just caught my outlook ‘sending and receiving’ and realize that the email below didn’t send yesterday while | was
online.

| understand that the request is now past the deadline. Please advise if David’s request can be accommodated. As
below, | can ensure any instruction messages reach him.

| apologize for the tardy request.

Thank you!
Hilary

Hilary Gough (she/her)
City Councillor
Ward 2, Saskatoon
306-975-3672

From: Gough, Hilary (City Councillor)

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 7:57 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>
Cc:

Subject: request to speak - 10.4.1 - Fineday

Hello Clerk team,

| spoke earlier today with David Fineday. He’d like to request to speak to item 10.4.1 (Washrooms and Drinking Water)
at the regular business meeting this week.

David leads the Smudge On program in Pleasant Hill and has long been involved in the Pleasant Hill and Riversdale
communities.

| have included him here by email, and will communicate any instructions back to him if they are sent here.

Alternately, David can be reached by phone at_.

Thank you,
Hilary



Hilary Gough (she/her)
City Councillor
Ward 2, Saskatoon
306-975-3672

Sign up to get monthly Ward 2 updates to your inbox: hilaryyxe.com/newsletter
Updates include upcoming Council decisions, opportunities to provide feedback, and information about initiatives and programs
relevant to Ward 2 residents.

Your communication may be forwarded to City Administration as is necessary to fully address your inquiry. E-mail
messages sent or received by Council Members and City Administration are records, subject to both the access and
protection of privacy provisions of The Local Authority Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. If you have
any questions about the collection of your personal information, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 306-975-3240.





